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Notice to all Light Vehicle Accredited Repair Shops 

New Recycled Parts Supplier 

Date published: October 8, 2020 

A new recycled parts supplier, JS Truckmart, is being added to MPI’s Parts Program.   

MPI is pleased to announce this new supplier as part of our continued effort to expand sourcing 

options for shops.  

Recycled inventory will be available for selection in Car-Part Pro from this supplier starting October 13, 

2020. 

If you have any questions about this notice, please call the Repair Shop Support Line and select 

Estimatics, then Alternate Parts Program from the phone menu, or email Estimatics-

Parts@mpi.mb.ca.  
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